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DO YOU WANT A PICTURE OF 
YOUR BRAIN? 

The SCAN Lab is conducting a study at the 
University of Arizona to understand the effect of 
bright light on brain responses. 

Are you eligible? 
• People ages 18 - 40 
• English as the primary language 
• Normal or corrected to normal vision 
• No metal objects in your body 
• No history or psychiatric or neurological 

disease 
  

Eligible participants will receive up to $200 
and a picture of their brain for completion of all 
study activities (includes 2 separate visits to 
the University of Arizona College of Medicine) 

An Institutional Review Board responsible for human subjects research at The University 
of Arizona reviewed this research project and found it to be acceptable, according to 
applicable state and federal regulations and University policies designed to protect the 
rights and welfare of participants in research. 

 
 

BRIGHT LIGHT STUDY 

 

Visit bit.ly/light_study 
 Or scanlab.arizona.edu 


